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4 November 2020 
 
John  
fyi-request-14045-b8bcda22@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-7297  
Dear John  
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 28 October 2020 requesting the following information under the Official Information 
Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

I would like to request the locations for all red light camera and speed camera 
installed in New Zealand. 

 
The locations of red-light cameras and speed cameras installed around the rest of the country are publicly 
available. They can be found here: 

1. https://at.govt.nz/driving-parking/road-safety/intersections/  
2. https://www.police.govt.nz/sites/default/files/publications/red-light-camera-locations-auckland-and-

wellington.pdf 
3. https://www.police.govt.nz/sites/default/files/publications/scep-all-sites-location-and-gps-co-ordinates.pdf  

Therefore, I am partially refusing your request under section 18(d) of the Act because the information requested is 
publicly available.  
 
In addition, there are no red-light cameras inside the Waterview Tunnel in Auckland. However, there are six 
speed cameras inside the Waterview Tunnel, and their coordinates are as below:  
 

Camera Name Northing Easting 

SH20 11207 South Bound 798133 395060 

SH20 12757 South Bound 799602 394557 

SH20 13359 South Bound 800154 394530 

SH20 11222 North Bound 798108 395031 

SH20 12686 North Bound 799449 394457 

SH20 13388 North Bound 800158 394502 
 
Under section 28 of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision to partially refuse 
this request. The contact details for the Ombudsman can be located at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
If you would like to discuss this reply with the Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency, please contact Chris Young, 
Team Lead – Road Safety Partnership, by email to Chris.Young@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (04) 894 6293.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Fabian Marsh  
Senior Manager, Road Safety 
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